It’s time to pre-order your DPHS Yard Sign and let everyone know

a Dr. Phillips grad is in the house at commencement time! With your
purchase, you are making a donation to the Senior Breakfast, the last
event on campus for the 2017 Senior class and a great time for all to enjoy
friends, music, food and prizes! This is the main fundraiser and all funds
go directly to making this a memorable send-off event for our Grads.

Please consider making an additional tax-deductible donation. You may
combine your yard sign purchase and donation in one check. Thank you
for your support of the Class of 2017!!

Yard Signs $10 each: quantity

Senior Breakfast Donation: (J$5 [ $10 [0$15 [1%20 [ Other
We welcome additional donations! (food, decor, prizes, giftcards) email DPHSseniorbreakfast@gmail.com

Total Amount Enclosed

Name Senior's Name

Phone E-Mail

Pay with cash or check made out to DPHS PTSA. Drop off the payment envelope marked
“SENIOR BREAKFAST attention PTSA” at the front office desk, or mail to: DPHS, PTSA

Senior Activities, 6500 Turkey Lake Rd., Orlando, FL 32819. Yard signs will be available for
pickup on campus in May and you will be notified by email or phone .

To volunteer or for more information email: DPHSseniorbreakfast@gmail.com

Celebrate your graduate! R
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